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Comments: As someone that owns property on Jellico Creek Road and property that borders the National Forest,

I oppose any national forest logging. I have visited virgin forest and feel it was very fascinating and I would like

our forest be allowed to age for our children to enjoy. I also oppose the noise of logging trucks and more traffic on

Jellico Creek Road. I bought property on this road because it is a quiet road comparatively speaking. The views

of the surrounding mountains are very beautiful and I believe any clear cutting is detrimental to the beauty that

we all enjoy. Thank you for taking consideration of my comment.


